
GREERS FERRY LAKE  
SHORELINE MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE 

ATTEND A PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
 

____________Please drop in at any time during the following scheduled times_____________

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
_____________________All facilities are accessible to persons with disabilities______________________ 

 

The Army Corps of Engineers, Little Rock District, is updating the Greers Ferry Lake  
Shoreline Management Plan (SMP).   

The SMP for Greers Ferry Lake establishes policy and furnishes guidelines for the protection 
and preservation of the environmental characteristics of the shoreline, while maintaining a 
balance between public and private shoreline use. Pursuant to the National Environmental 

Policy Act (NEPA), an Environmental Assessment of potential impacts of the draft plan will also 
be prepared.   

 
For current information and to submit comments, please visit:  

https://go.usa.gov/xyAck 
Attend one of the two public scoping workshops to learn the details of the SMP update 

process. Your input will help define the Greers Ferry SMP Update scheduled for public review 
in 2020.  Staff will be available to answer questions at each workshop. 

 
Comments must be submitted by September 30th to:  

Greers Ferry Lake SMP Planner, Natural Resources Management Section,  
USACE, Little Rock District, P.O. Box 867, Little Rock, AR 72203  

Fax: (501) 324-5950, Email: CESWL-GreersFerryLakeSMP@usace.army.mil 

Wednesday, August 21 
5 p.m. – 7 p.m. 
Heber Springs  

Community Center  
201 Bobbie Jean 

Heber Springs, AR 
 

Thursday, August 22 
5 p.m. – 7 p.m. 

Fairfield Bay  
Lions Club 

365 Dave Creek Parkway 
Fairfield Bay, AR 

 


